
DATE: December 18, 2024

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to CSU, Chico, CA,
from February 6 through February 8, 2025

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services
_____________________________________________________________________________________

ACTION REQUESTED

Approve the proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to CSU, Chico, CA, from February 6
through February 8, 2025.

BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Truckee High School has a select group of talented students who will have the opportunity to
rehearse under the guidance of a world-class collegiate conductor and perform in a high-caliber
concert with up to 100 of the region's best young musicians.

An audition process will select three to six Truckee High School students to perform in the
concert.

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None

PREPARED BY: Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant
Superintendent of Educational Services


